BULLITT

No. 4, The Aquarium, King Street, Reading, United Kingdom RG1 2AN

Date: April 24, 2014

Statement

We, Bullitt Group, state that there is no other space for putting the label on our device, FCC ID:
ZL5B15Q, except for the space of the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put in the

battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they purchase the product and install the battery.

If you have any question regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

Richard Wharton / CEQ

Bullitt Group

Tel: +44 (0) 7818 413 871

Fax: +44 (0) 7818 413 871

E-mail: rwharton@bullitt-group.com





